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2 to 3 Years Class

Important Notes for Parents/Carers

Thank you for coming to Tumble Tots. We hope you and your child really enjoyed the session. 

The 2 to 3 years class aims to help your child develop the physical skills of agility, balance, climbing, hand-eye-foot co-ordination and the language skills of listening, speaking, as well as social skills such as taking turns, being a leader and a follower and also developing memory skills with repeated tasks sequences and to help his independence and confidence from knowing how to climb and balance, and from developing a willingness to try again on difficult tasks.

Our trained and experienced staff are committed to helping you and your child get the most fun and benefit from each session. Please help the staff to help you by telling them when you’d like help, and also please let them know about anything you’d like to try on your own with your child.

You are expected to work with your child, and you can best do this in the following ways:
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Support your child by holding the back of his Tumble Tots T-shirt. If he should stumble, then you have got him tightly. He’ll soon gain confidence in you holding him like this. Try not to hold his hands, as these need to be free for balancing and gripping the equipment. 
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 Let him do as much as possible by himself. The more encouragement you can give him, the harder he’ll try.


 Put your child’s name on his Tumble Tots T-shirt, and let him wear it to each session. The children respond to staff much better when they hear their name. We have a fabric pen available if embroidery is not your strong point! 


Song Time: Staff need your support so that all the children benefit. Please listen to the class leader and encourage your child to watch and join in by taking part yourself. These group activities are part of a child’s listening, language and social skills. 

At the beginning of term the equipment is simple and low level, but after a few weeks there is higher apparatus and more challenging sequences designed to increase your child’s confidence when they succeed. Don’t worry if your child doesn’t want to do certain equipment. Either just miss it out, or let staff know you’d like extra support in encouraging your child. 
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